
@ BELLSOUTH 

BellSouth Public Communications, Inc. 
75 Bagby Drive 
Homewood. Alabama 35209 

April 7,2000 

Fiscal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

W. Randall Yancey, CPA 
Tax Manager 

(205) 943-2705 
Fax (205) 943-2522 

Pursuant to the request of the Florida Public Service Commission's Audit and Financial 
Analysis Department, enclosed is the Amended Interexchange Company Regulatory 
Assessment Fee Report for the six m-d June 30, 1999, Form PSCKMU-153 for 
BellSouth Public Communications, Inc. (BSPC). 

Because the enclosed form includes confidential revenue information, BSPC continues to 
respectfully and formally requests that such revenue be treated as confidential and not be 
made available for public inspection, pursuant to the appropriate rules and/or practices of 
the Commission and its staff. 

The type of information which BSPC is hereby requesting to have handled in a 
confidential manner consists of revenue information. Because of the highly competitive 
nature of the payphone service provider industry, this is not the type of information 
which a company such as BSPC would normally share with the public, let alone its 
competitors. Any release of this information to the public would likely result in 
competitive harm to BSPC. 

If you have any questions regarding this data submission, please contact me at the 
telephone number or address included hereon. 

Sincerely, 

Randy P-k?-  Yancey 
Tax Manager 
(205) 943-2705 
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@ BELLSOUTH 

BellSouth Public Communications. Inc. 
75 Bagby Drive 
Homewood, Alabama 35209 

January 18,2000 

Fiscal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Pursuant to the requirements and directives of the Florida Public Service Commission, 
enclosed is the Regulatoly Assessment Fee Report for the six months ended D e c e d  
> ?  Form PSCKMU-153 for BellSouth Public Cchmunications, Inc. (BSPC). 

Because the enclosed form includes confidential revenue information, BSPC respectfully 
and formally requests that such revenue be treated as confidential and not be made 
available for public inspection, pursuant to the appropriate rules and/or practices of the 
Commission and its staff. 

The type of information which BSPC is hereby requesting to have handled in a 
confidential manner consists of revenue information. Because of the highly competitive 
nature of the payphone service provider industry, this is not the type of information 
which a company such as BSPC would normally share with the public, let alone its 
competitors. Any release of this information to the public would likely result in 
competitive harm to BSPC. 

If you have any questions regarding this data submission. please contact me at the 
telephone number or address included hereon. 

Sincerely, 
n 

T= Manager' 
(205) 943-2705 


